(EHA) e .
- D N

AR AZ I N ERA~
ST EEANREAET v r— N ZHHOBREW
(FT BRI 10 R EE )

ZOT U — MREIE, RERFZOZEORE - hEEXND Z 2 HME LT, AESNTERE X
BLELTCEMTHHOTT, FROTEREZ, I D ORERFOHEL LD LnbolcL T 7z
HOEERERE L TUHEFHIE TV EREELNEBXTOWETOT, AEOBREZ ZHMED 5 2, #£X
R DILWFIFH T T 1 &2 BEWNWN - LET,

Trr—bEZEAE [EZHHAR : $M6FE4 A308]

manaba [C7 7t X (LIFOURLE7ZIZFQRA— KA )
URL : https://www.ecloud.tsukuba.ac.jp/manaba

a—H—Ip, NRT—F (@—EFEDID, /XXT—FK) ZAHLTRITA >~

TAR=—TYDA—R—BHLh S [ABET7T 7 —F (BEE) REES xx23027) | F7/21E TA
FET U= F (RERE) (HEES 1 xx23028) | % &R

(7o —bh] OXT7THhBIEEZELTZEIN

7= &
2O SN EEFEHAFLET 47— /Survey for new students of AY2024 |
KFEBE [5H 6 FERFREAFET >4 — b /Survey for new graduate students of AY2024 |

RIE5E . HBEM . g kyouikukikou@un. tsukuba. ac. jp  tel. 029-853-2239



[For Spring Semester]
University of Tsukuba

To All New Students
Survey for new students of AY2024

(You can answer in about 10 minutes)

To improve our educational activities, the University of Tsukuba would like to gather information
from newly-enrolled students. As the University reviews your candid opinions, your input is
valuable in order for us to continue to improve our educational quality in the future.

I earnestly hope that you will kindly understand the objective of the survey. Thank you very much

for your time and consideration.

How to Answer the Survey [Deadline for responses: April 30, 2024)

= -| Access manaba website. (Login via Unified Authentication System)
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Click “English”

Select “Questionnaire for incoming students (Undergraduate students)” or “Questionnaire for incoming
students (Graduate students)” from the course list on “MyPage”.

Please answer the survey from “Surveys” tab.

The survey name;

-Undergraduate [ 6 FEFEEAFET >~ — b /Survey for new students of AY2024 |
-Graduate [5116 EFERFERAFET >4 — b /Survey for new graduate students of AY2024 ]

Contact: Div. of Educational Reform Support, Dept. of Educational Promotion
Email: gm.kyouikukikou@un.tsukuba.ac.jp Tel.029-853-2239
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